
Good afternoon, 

COVID-19 Financial cost pressures 
 

As you are aware local authorities in England are being provided with a COVID-19 Financial 
Pressures Grant to support Providers in meeting the additional financial burden anticipated over 
the coming months 
due to the COVID-19 pandemic. 

We are asking for your terms regarding uplifts for 2020/21 regarding Covid-19. Has a decision 
been made regarding Covid 19 uplift comms, if so can you please advise who is organising this, 
who we need to contact, 
or if correspondence has been already sent can you please send a copy to myself so we can 
update our records, in supporting Sanctuary Care homes with this pandemic 

Kind regards and thank you in advance of your support. 
 
 
Dear Requester,  
 
Thank you for your Freedom of Information Request. 
 
Please visit the following links that have been provided to answer the request: 
 
https://www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/care/coronavirus/guidance-for-employees-employers-and-
businesses 
 
https://www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/newsroom/news/county-council-gives-assurance-to-care-
homes  
 
I hope this now satisfies your request, and should you have any further enquiries please do not 
hesitate to contact me directly on the details below. 
 
In addition to this and for future reference Nottingham County Council regularly publishes previous 
FOIR,s and answers on its website, under Disclosure logs. (see link) 
http://site.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/thecouncil/democracy/freedom-of-information/disclosure-log/  
  
You can use the search facility using keywords. 
 
If you wish to raise any concerns about the way your request was dealt with, then please write to 
the Team Manager, Complaints and Information, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP 
or e-mail foi@nottscc.gov.uk quoting the reference number above.   
 
Kind Regards 
 
Complaints, Information & Mediation Officer. 
Complaints and Information Team 
Chief Executive’s Dept 
Nottinghamshire County Council 
County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP 
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